PAUL DUDLEY WHITE., M. D.
264 BEACON STREET
BOSTON, MASS.

1y Ooctober 1963

Dr. Ancel Keys
Parco Grifeo 30
Naples, Italy

Dear Ancsl:

Thanks very much for your very nice letter from your
new abode in Naples.

I am so pleased that the Makarska party went so well
and accomplished so much, I was very much impressed, as
I am sure not only all the other members of the Committee
were but also other guests and visitors like Akhmetely,
and it was especially good to observe the 5-year follow-
up research actually in progress with so many new and use-
ful instruments,

Thank you very much for the account of Vastesaeger's

new research, which needs a good deal of looking into before
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